

LOBETHAL HARMONY CLUB

NEWSLETTER

October 4th 2022

President John Minchin Phone 0415 308 921

Secretary Peter Dickason Phone 0468 870 893

www.lobethal harmonyclub.com.au

WE **NEED TO SELL TICKETS**





17

J

J

J

lou are invited

LOBETHAL HARMONY CLUB

Male Voice Choir, & Scholarship **Winners**

END OF YEAR CONCERT

On Sunday October 23rd 2pm

St Mark's Lutheran church 32 Hampden Rd Mt Barker Tickets \$15 Tickets available at the

or Contact Peter Dickason (Sec) 0468 870 893

กักถุกถุกถึงการการ

DON'T FORGET ...HELP FOR ALEX

I'm holding a fundraising concert. I'm bringing together a choir of some of Adelaide's finest choral singers to perform Brahms Requiem, with soloists Rosalind Martin and James Scott. In the first part of the concert I'll be performing some Brahms Lieder. It would be wonderful to see you there.

If you aren't able to make it to the concert, but would like to make a donation, this can also be done through the ticketing link. Pilgrim Church, Flinders St, Adelaide Saturday 5th November, 7pm.

Tickets \$50/\$40 Ticketing link for the Concert is https://www.trybooking.com/CCIYG

If you need help to log on, contact J Wittwer for help. Please help Alex as you can. Thank you.

Travel in a Mini Bus? This suggestion has been made to travel to Pilgrim Church on Saturday 5th November. We will find out how many would like to travel this way tonight.

Soup & Supper roster Thank you for the Soups over this year. We raised \$38 last Tuesday. Total raised this year is \$550.75 Thank you FOR SUPPORT-ING the SOUP NIGHTS and now Supper and Biscuits. The next night of Coffee and Biscuits will be **TONIGHT Graham Simmons and Chris Browning.** Can we reach \$600. this year? Thank you. Next

Supper 18th October everyone brings Supper.









LOBETHAL HARMONY CLUB

NEWSLETTER

October 4th 2022 Welcome again

Vol 7 No 31 Page 2

Pub lunches......No Pub lunches for this year. Thank you for your support. Thank you Jeff for your help in organising the lunches.



End of Year Concert... Is to be held on 23rd October at St Mark's Lutheran church 2pm with Sound check at 1pm. \$15 a ticket.

Concerts for 2023 report from the Concert Planning committee.....

Contact has been made with Helping Hand, Echunga, Kadina, Kingston, Victor Harbor, Pasadena, Port Pirie still waiting on replies. We will keep you informed.

We have received replies from Helping Hand thanking us but they cannot manage to have us due to COVID restrictions.

Pasadena cannot host us as the Probus club that invited us previously has disbanded. Echunga, Kadina, and Kingston, are all waiting on their committees to make a decision. Birdwood will hold their concert at a suitable date next year.

Victor Harbor and Port Pirie are to be followed

If you have any suggestions please contact any member of the Concert Planning committee Darrol Magor, Raylene Magor, John Herbig, Peter Dickinson, Alex Roose, Stephen Wilson, Dorothy and Paul Staska and John Wittwer. The next meeting of the Concert Planning committee will be on Tuesday October 25th 6:30pm.At the Lobethal Senior Citizens hall to clarify the Concert Program for 2023. We felt, as a committee, this would be the best time to have this meeting as this would allow the places contacted to make their decisions in sufficient time..



HELP THE SALE

End of Year Dinner...

We need to have a check again tonight on the numbers who are coming. We pay for the numbers we book. We decided on the Menu with the 2 options for Main course and Sweets. The cost to be \$35 including pre dinner drinks. Payment can be made to J Wittwer prior to the Dinner would be appreciated

help.



